
SPOKES  speaking  up  for
cyclists  at  their  spring
meeting

The Lothian cycle campaign group SPOKES
always has a lot to say about cycling and
how it can be improved in Edinburgh.

They publish a newsletter which is
full of information for you if you
are interested in either becoming a
cyclist,  or  keen  to  improve  the
cycling infrastructure in the city.
And you can attend their Spring meeting on 23 March 2020 when
you  will  hear  from  a  selection  of  speakers  talking  about
various areas in Edinburgh.
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